Special Select Board Meeting
December 4, 2021
10:00am
Athens Town Office

Present were Jim Chickering, Wayne Whidden, Tom Taylor, Scott Jensen, Darlene Wyman, David Bemis, Denise Randall, Janet Perry, Donna Simoneau and Phillip Simoneau.

The board and trustees of the Community Christian Church met with Scott at 10:00am to view the replacement of the culvert behind the Town Office.  
Discussion followed on the various ways to replace the culvert.  
Scott will check into whether there are grants to help with the cost of the project. 
The board decided to wait until the December 16th board meeting to make a decision on what action will be taken to replace the culvert.
The meeting adjourned at 10:45am.

Respectfully submitted,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Darlene Wyman, Town Clerk
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